
 

 

December 29, 2020 

 

Dear Family Member, 

Due to the prevalence of COVID-19 in our facility, we are continuing to test all residents and 

staff regularly.  Unfortunately, we have a few more staff members who have tested positive.  We 

are awaiting results on our residents.  Some of our previously reported staff have returned 

following a 14-day quarantine and a negative result.  We currently have 7 positive residents and 

20 recovered positive residents in-house. 

Our vaccination program with Walgreen’s Pharmacy is scheduled for January 7, 2020.  We will 

vaccinate all residents and staff who have consented.  We have had approximately 40 staff 

members already receive their vaccines though other means.  

We will continue to follow the Department of Health and CDC guidelines to protect our 

residents and co-workers.  As this week’s test results are received, I will be sure to communicate 

any further positive cases to you at that time.  Thank you in advance for your prayers and 

understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


